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The Spring 2021 Net Pell Awards are ready for pick up at the Cashier’s
Office.

Cashier’s Office
Bldg. 2000, 1st floor, Rm. 2119 
Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

When on campus, please practice the three W’s: wear your mask,
wash your hands or
use hand sanitizer, and watch your distance (stay at least six feet away
from others).

For those recipients who opted for Direct Deposit, Spring 2021 Pell
Awards have been
transmitted to the bank. Please verify your bank account.
 
businessoffice@guamcc.edu 
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